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SPECIAL BULLETIN

Thefts from Mailboxes

In recent days an unidentified suspect
has stolen mail from various locations in
Tiburon, Belvedere and Strawberry. 
Initially the thefts looked isolated but it
now appears to be more widespread,
hence this bulletin.

A substantial amount of the stolen mail
was abandoned on the street in Belvedere and will be
returned to addressees over the next two or three days.

Police also recovered opened packaging of a type
commonly used by banks to send new checks to their
depositors. The checks were missing. If you recently
ordered checks from a bank and have not received them
please contact your bank immediately.

One theft on Friday may have been witnessed by a Tiburon
resident. He saw a woman described as being "well
dressed" and in her mid thirties going through mail boxes
on Mar West Street. The woman was driving a gray
Mercedes.

Anyone having any information is encouraged to call the
Tiburon Police Department at 789-2801.

Michael Cronin
Chief of Police

Forward email

This email was sent to itcoordinator@ci.tiburon.ca.us by tiburontalk@ci.tiburon.ca.us.
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

Email Marketing by

Town of Tiburon | 1505 Tiburon Blvd. | Tiburon | CA | 94920


